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I am noticing more and more people in the area interested in spiritual direction. They of-
ten come across the concept while reading lives of the saints or spiritual works. People who
are seeking to grow in holiness in an intentional way are often attracted to the idea of spir-
itual direction, but not sure what it is.

There are two main types of spiritual direction. One is when someone approaches a priest
or competent layperson to discuss a particular situation, person in their life, or event that
they need advice on. The other is when faithful Catholics want to enter into a relationship
with a priest or layperson who is trained in directing a person in a general and specific ways
to greater holiness. The director is not a guru or a spiritual expert, and while it is best to
have a director who is both holy and intelligent, as St Teresa of Avila pointed out, even holy
people can get things terrible wrong, so it is more important to have someone who knows
what they are doing.

A good director takes time to get to know the person and what they really want. Some-
time the director will realize that the person just needs more regularity in practices of piety
and good works, and more frequent prayer and reception of the sacraments, to grow in ho-
liness. With priests few and far between, and with their demands, some priests even think
of direction as akin to “elective surgery” that the vast majority do not need. But, direction
can be helpful for anyone.

Sometimes a director works within the framework of a certain school of spirituality within
the Church, guiding a directee to the principal spiritual insights of one of these schools.
Third Orders, like the Dominicans, Carmelites and Franciscans, who are all active in
Greenville, provide this spiritual formation for many people. Sometimes the newer eccle-
sial movements, like Opus Dei, Regnum Christi or Communion and Liberation, provide
this function. They provide a framework and structures of accountability within which
many people thrive.

'You may not know that in the parish, our own Lisa Buss has received training and for-
mation in spiritual direction. Ifyou are interested in learning more, it might be a good idea
to drop her aline at spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org to schedule a meeting to
assess how spiritual direction might be fruitful to you.

Currently I have a few regular directees, and a few more sporadic ones. Because the num-
ber of these has grown, and I believe in the value of such direction, my available appoint-
ments are going more and more to those who are looking for such direction. I am holding
off on accepting directees from other parishes, because there is only so much time in any
one day, and my principal duty is to Prince of Peace. There are other options in the area,
and I would encourage you to reach out to Lisa to learn more.

¢ FrSmith
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holy door of the jubilee year of mercy

"To experience and obtain the Indulgence, the faithful
are called to make a brief pilgrimage to the Holy Door,
open in every Cathedral or in

the churches designated by

the Diocesan Bishop, and in

the four Papal Basilicas in

Rome, as a sign of the deep

desire for true conversion."

-Pope Francis

Celebrate the Jubilee Year of Mercy by making a pil-
grimage to the local Holy Door to obtain a plenary indul-
gence! We will gather in the Church parking lot at 1:30p
on Saturday, 30 July. At 1:40p, we will caravan over to St.
Mary’s in downtown Greenville and walk through the
designated Holy Door and say the required prayers to-
gether. For more information contact Angela at
pastoral.associate@princeofpeacetaylors.org

or 331.3903.

. sanctuary lamp $20
Donated by Gloria Dussich

In honor of Elizabeth & Juergen
J Berthold (50th Wedding Anniversary)

 bread & wine $20
Donated by Gloria Dussich

In honor of Elizabeth & Juergen
g Berthold (s0th Wedding Anniversary)
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problems recelvlng your envelopes?

We have heard you! We are c to a new envelope
provider beginning with your Sept/Oct envelope packet,
which should arrive sometime in August. The weekly of-
fertory envelope will look the same. All of the envelopes

will have a bar code on the back to help us more efficient-

i and accuratei record iour contributions. We will con-

lighthouse media

special donations:

“#7 flowers $200

Please Donate!

'@ music $300
3 JM Please donate!
B
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